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Day of Total Wellness Exams
Attention Current and Former Patients 
experiencing pain of the:
•	 Lower Back 	 •	 Joints (Arthritis)
•	 Sciatic Nerve	 •	 Neck
•	 Head	 •	 Shoulder
•	 Knee	 •	 Problems Walking
•	 Foot or Ankle	 •	 Or any other pain

During your screening: We’ll listen to your concerns and answer 
your questions. We’ll then perform some tests, take measurements, 
and discuss what actions you can take next. Finally, you will receive 
literature to take with you. Appointments last 30 minutes.

Schedule your screening for the 	

Day of Free Exams  
Thursday  June  1 4 ,  2 0 18
Ask about a health screening, too!
Appointments are limited. Schedule yours today!

Observing National 
Men’s Health Month
Schedule your FREE HEALTH SCREENING 
for Thurs. June 14, 2018
Addressing:
•	 Blood Pressure 	 •	 Body Fat/Body Mass Index
•	 Health Education	 •	 Nutritional Counseling
•	 Weight

Send your friends, loved ones, co-workers, neighbors, or that 
stubborn spouse (because men’s health is a family issue)!

These screenings are for both men and women. Participants 
will receive educational materials as well.

Call  (630) 964-4008 to Schedule Your Free 
Health Assessment.

Ten Years Strong:  
A Personal Journey and  
Labor of Love Part I
By Mary Lou Savino

Ten years gone! It seems like only yesterday to me. Some 
may remember where and when it all began, but I thought 
it would be nice to reflect on how far we’ve come.

So, I incorporated in Jan. of 2008 but didn’t open the 
doors until right after Memorial Day that year. I actually still 
had my job at Beacon Hill while working hard to get people 
in the doors. (Well, it was just one small door). My first 
location was right on Curtiss St. across from the library. 
We had 2 rooms and an exercise area. That space worked 
well for us for 4 years, but during that time my business 
partner left the practice moving on to another chapter of 
his life with a young family to raise. (He was with me for 
2/12 years.) It was a struggle, but I kept on going!

For about a year, I was watching the space on Burlington 
while practicing how to “be the space.” It must’ve helped 
because we moved into that space in July of 2012. 
(Thanks to my husband the handyman!)

We had 5 lovely years there, but we knew we were 
destined for bigger and better things. We were growing 
and expanding our services and needed a space to fit the 
needs of our patients and clients.

Funny how the universe provides what you need. We 
noticed the empty building on Main St. in the summer 
of 2016 and started digging for information. Turns out, 
the building was going into foreclosure, but nothing 
was happening fast. It wasn’t until Jan. of 2017 that we 
were finally able to make a bid to the bank and we took 
possession in March. We worked quick and had a lot of 
help but we got it done and moved in to our beautiful new 
space the weekend before Independence Day 2017!

Meeting The Next 
10 Years With a New 
Mission and Vision

Mission: To serve people by rehabilitating injury and 
improving their quality of life through physical therapy 

& integrative wellness programs.

Vision: Empowering people to total wellness through 
education, healthy habits, fitness and well-being.



Local Nonprofit to Benefit From Fundraiser
Ben’s Memorial Mile, a local nonprofit that supports mental illness 
education and research, wll be the beneficiary of our anniversary 
fundraiser. Your purchase of a raffle ticket will not only benefit 
Ben’s Memorial Mile, but it will also honor all who struggle with 
mental illness.

Paul and Jamie Lee Silver founded Ben’s Memorial Mile in honor 
of their son, Ben, following his battle with schizophrenia and 
subsequent suicide. While the organization’s origin story is sad,  
it’s also inspirational.

Ben was a track athlete par excellence. While a student of Downers 
Grove North High School, he was a four-time all-state track and 
cross-country runner. However, a series of injuries from high school 
through his sophomore year of college sidelined his running. Ben’s 
academics struggled as a result.

After that he was diagnosed with schizophrenia. Though Ben’s 
struggles with this terrible illness eventually led to him taking his 
life in July 2015, the influence he had as a family member, friend, 
teammate, captain, and competitor lives on.

10-Year 
Anniversary Party 
and Fundraiser

Benefitting Ben’s Memorial Mile

Sat. June 16, 2018, 12 – 3 pm

Raffle prizes include: Travel, beauty, coffee, and fine dining

Call (630) 964-4008 to Learn More!

Chutes and Ladders: Be Fit Edition
Robin Lang, our health coach, has now 
also assumed the role of administrative 
assistant, which involves verifying 
insurance benefits and scheduling patients.  
She will take over for Natalie Nocek.

That’s right. Natalie has moved on to 
greener pastures! While we are sad to 
see her go, we wish her well in her future 
endeavors.

She has a funny story of how she began 
working at Be Fit. Imagine an interview for 
your first job out of college. You’re stressed, 
and you reach the center of town on the 
interview date to find that the yearly festival 
has complicated travel. It’s hot and dusty.

That’s the situation Natalie found herself in. 
She explains:

“Almost 4 years ago I started at Be Fit, 

and what an adventure I had to go through 

to interview. I arrived early only to find out 

Grove Fest was going on and I was going 

to have to park 5 blocks away! Not only 

did I get lost and have to call my Dad for 

directions, but—being the girly girl that I 

am (HA!)—trying to walk those few blocks 

not in gym shoes was a huge challenge. 

Slowly but surely, I found my way past the 

corn tent and Ferris wheel to find Be Fit. 

Little did I know Be Fit was going to be 

the job that made me fall more in love with 

helping people. I have learned so much 

over the past years and while it’s time for 

me to move on I wish Be Fit nothing but 

the best. Thank you for all the experiences 

I have had.”

Three Tech Tips to Help Your Older Relative
Do you have a an older relative or friend who is not technologically 
knowledgeable? Most seniors use web tech regularly. The majority 
over 50 have a desktop, and they use it to get email, information, 
and to maintain contact with people. However, tech use in this age 
group is concentrated among the group’s youngest members. So, 
if you know someone who is interested and yet is not sure of where 
to begin, help them get started with the following tips.

Help With Setup

Our most popular social apps are attractive because they allow 
users to show off. However, they work just as well for getting 
information, whether that be news or family updates. Facebook 
works well in this respect and is the place to start. And since his/
her younger family members probably love Instagram, help your 
friend set up an Instagram account.

Help With Training

In the event that the tech-use bug takes hold, whet your friend/
relative’s new-found passion with information to help him/her 
improve in skill. Ask their library about classes on the use of various 
apps and software. Goodwill offers free online tutorials at https://
www.gcflearnfree.org/beyondemail. 

Help With Troubleshooting

Be available for troubleshooting help. Help out with advice on 
passwords, glitches, upgrades and the integration of new apps or 
devices.

How Older Adults Use Technology

According to Age in Place’s 2016 Link-age Technology Survey, the 
three biggest benefits adults over 50 derive from technology are 
getting news and information, using email, and communicating with 
family members by phone/video.

Other interesting insights are:

•	 Of those surveyed, most had no interest in participating in online 
forums.

•	 Using Social Security online was a benefit that most respondents 
were either interested in or didn’t know existed.

•	 Email use is ubiquitous. Most respondents reported using it, and 
less than 1 percent reported not knowing about it or not being 
interested in using it.


